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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 9:55 PM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Kimball Garage property

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Kay Haring <kharing2@aol.com> 
Date: March 29, 2017 at 8:54:42 PM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Kimball Garage property 

To Whom it May Concern, 
 
My husband and I own a condo at Motherlode, Unit A, and we would like to express our support 
of the new property and the "OPEN-AIR PARTY DECK/EVENT CENTER" on top of the old 
Kimball Garage building.  
 
 
I believe there are a number of residents who are vehemently opposed to the CUP 
awarded to these owners and there will be an appeal hearing on March 30. We do not 
oppose the project going forward as is. 
 
 
Change is hard for many people however we believe if the city would not have changed 
and grown and added developed properties over the last 15 years we have owned a 
residence in Old Town, it would not be as valuable a property as it is today. 
 
Thank you for your service to Park City. 
 
 
Kay 
 
Kay A. Haring and Tom Wessner 
714 Elvira Avenue #B 
Redondo Beach, CA  90277 
cell... (610) 413-9484 
 
 
 
 

 


